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WESTERN DISTRICT ANNOUNCMENTS AND DEADLINES: 

April 1:    Member Round Table with Barbara Wasson, NCTM E
Wed.
     Location:  Westminster Presbyterian Church, 125 N. Wilkinson St.

10 a.m.
     Dayton (free parking on First Street lot across from Church’s main doors)
(note:  Board Meeting scheduled for 8:45 a.m.)

April 11:   Deadline for receiving Group Order Form for Annual Members Night Out!

                  Send by “mail only” to Sonya Szabo-Reynolds, 2686 Miami Village Dr.,

                  Miamisburg, OH  45342 (SEE DETAILS OF DINNER/CONCERT BELOW
      and ORDER SOON  FOR THIS VERY SPECIAL EVENT!)

SPECIAL EVENT - 1st ANNUAL MEMBERS NIGHT OUT!

Dayton Philharmonic Orchestra:  “Rachmaninoff’s Triumph”
VALENTINA LISITSA, PIANIST -  Saturday, April 25, 2015 at 8:00 pm 

RACHMANINOFF Piano Concerto No. 2 

With her multi-faceted playing described as “dazzling”, and more than 62 million You Tube views and some 98,000 subscribers to her channel, Valentina Lisitsa is one of the most watched classical musicians on the internet, using digital innovation to champion classical music and performance.  Impressed by her You Tube success, the Royal Albert Hall, in an unprecedented step, opened its doors for Valentina’s London debut in June 2012.  Lisitsa has performed at leading international venues such as New York’s Carnegie and Avery Fisher halls and the Vienna Musikverein, and has appeared as concerto soloist with the world’s top orchestras.  

As a benefit to Western District members, group ticket prices are 10% off the regular ticket price—any category— plus you will NOT be charged the usual $5 per ticket handling charge!   You are free to choose your price level and seat location preference.  Additionally, students can join you at the special student rates (either $14 or $8).  Make the night truly special and join other WD members for an optional pre-concert dinner at Citilites restaurant!  For all details, please see the order form attached to this Newsletter mailing.  

April 24:   Deadline for May 3 Student Honors Recital

                 Send program info to Angela Wickizer, 680 Carlsbrook Dr., Beavercreek  45434

SPECIAL INVITATION to WD MEMBERS: 
Amy Rose Immerman, Owner/Piano Department Manager, Cincinnati Music Academy, Offers a Special Hands-On Summer Composition Class to WD Members in our Dayton area (six registrations necessary).  Please email or text Jenny Cruz, jcruz@centralstate.edu, if interested.

 Here are details of  Amy’s “ last summer’s” composition  workshop: 
Classes held M/Th 9:45 – 11:15, June 9 – 26; and M/TH 10:15 – 11:45, July 21 – Aug. 14 
(no class on 8/4, 8/7).

How to Teach Composition:  $180

“Whether you are taking this class for the first time or taking it again to give yourself time to compose, this class will open up doors you may not have known were closed.  Every student will compose at least one original piece of music; will get hand-on experience coaching others.  Nearly two dozen teachers took this class in 2013.  I know how to demystify the art of composition; ultimate goal—I want you to teach your own students to compose.”  
OhioMTA ANNOUNCEMENTS:
April 25:   Buckeye Auditions, Christ Episcoal Church, 20 W. First St., Dayton
                  Contact Laura Atkins for more information: ldatkins@yahoo.com 

MTNA Conferences:
The 2015 MTNA Las Vegas Conference:  Several WD members, including myself, attended this exciting and enriching conference last week and some will briefly share their experiences with you in the May Newsletter. 

The 2016 MTNA Conference will be in San Antonio, Texas, April 2 – 6.  This was my home for six years.  It is an exciting place to visit with the Alamo, famed River walk and much more.  It is an excellent venue, so be thinking ahead!
“INSPIRE THE DESIRE TO ASPIRE”

Kathleen A. Husko, President

OhioMTA – Western District
(There are a total of 2 attachments to this newsletter)
[For your convenience, a downloadable and printable version of the Newsletter is attached to this email.  Additionally, the Newsletter is posted shortly after publication on our website shown above.  Please contact Diane Larochelle, our Recording Secretary, (937) 427-3827 or email dlarochelle@woh.rr.com, if you no longer require having this Newsletter mailed to your home address.]
